
 

 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

The XI Kazakhstan Financial Congress will be held in Almaty 

   

 Astana November 13, 2023 
 

On November 15, 2023, XI Kazakhstan Financial Congress will be held in Almaty. The event 

is hosted by the Association of Financiers of Kazakhstan with support of the National Bank of 

Kazakhstan and the Agency of the Republic of Kazakhstan for the Regulation and Development 

of the Financial Market.    

At the plenary sessions of the Congress, heads of foreign central banks and financial 

institutions, representatives of Kazakh government agencies and financial organizations will 

discuss priority issues for macroeconomic policy and the financial sector.  

In particular, during this year’s event the participants will consider the issues of monetary 

policy in the current conditions, macroeconomic stability and fiscal discipline, as well as the 

matters of cyber resilience for the financial sector and the role of innovation in the global 

evolution of financial markets.  

  It is worth noting that the Kazakhstan Financial Congress will be held in both online and 

offline formats. The online broadcast of plenary sessions and panel discussions will be available 

at fincongress.kz website and on the official YouTube channel of the National Bank of 

Kazakhstan. 

       

 

Detailed information for the media representatives is available upon request: 
8 (7172) 77–52–10 

e-mail: press@nationalbank.kz  
www.nationalbank.kz 
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